
 

       Newsletter 27 Friday 2nd May 2025 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 21st October – Friday 
1st November 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 -  

St Andrew’s Day School closed  

Last Day of Term – Friday 20th 
December 2024 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 17th February – Friday 
21st February 2025 

Last Day of Term – Friday 
4th April 2025  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May 2025 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 
22nd July 2025   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
5th May 2025 

Class assemblies 
 

School is 
closed on 
Monday 
5th May! 



Football results 

 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

YR—92% 
Y1—97% 
Y2—95% 
Y3—98% 
Y4—97% 
Y5—94% 
Y6—96% 

Number of Children Late 
Before the Close of    

Register 

  
YR—03 
Y1—12 
Y2—11 
Y3—02 
Y4—03 
Y5—08 
Y6—09 

 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close of  

Register 
 

 

YR—03 
Y1—02 
Y2—04 
Y3—0 
Y4—01 
Y5—02 
Y6—0 

   Class 
 

 

 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

 
 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read   
every day this week 

 
 
 

 

YR—09 
Y1—14 
Y2—12 
Y3—14 
Y4—13 
Y5—24 
Y6—18 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—52% 
Y1—63% 
Y2—48% 
Y3—82% 
Y4—87% 
Y5– 89% 
Y6—72% 

 

School uniform  
Parents and carers are   reminded that full school uniform should be worn at all times  

unless the school  informs you otherwise. 

Please clearly label all of your child’s uniform and regularly check  the  uniform they are 

bringing home belongs to them.  

https://price-buckland.co.uk/st-andrews-primary-school-london  

Our school uniform consists of:  

School tie  

Navy Blue Jumper with school Logo  

Navy Blue shirt  

Navy Blue Trousers, skirt, shorts or pinafore  

Blue & white  summer dress 

Blue socks or tights when worn with a dress.  

Please note BLACK trousers are not a part of 

our uniform.  

 

PE kit  

Yellow shirt with school logo  

Blue shorts  

Black trainers or  plimsolls 

 

. 

 

Congratulations to our football team finishing in 11th place this      
season.  

They have been undefeated in their 8 games with 6 wins and 2 draws.  

https://price-buckland.co.uk/st-andrews-primary-school-london


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We would like to extend our thanks and 
gratitude to all the parents who have     

supported us and purchased ice-creams. 
The money we are raising is going towards 
equipment for the playground. For weather 

like we have had this week, the parasols 
have been a delight. The children are      
enjoying a wide range of activities at     

playtimes.  
We appreciate you for helping us to make it 

all possible.   



 
 

Daily Attendance Data Sharing  

Education Law states: it is not a parent’s 
right to take a child out of school during 

term time to go on holiday.  
Families must seek permission from the 
school and your school’s Headteacher is 

limited in what they can authorise.        
The Headteacher can authorise leave if a 

child is in a performance and a              
performance license has been granted by 

the local authority. For any other            
authorised holiday, there must be           

extenuating circumstances therefore they 
cannot authorise a holiday because it is 

cheaper outside of term time. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
ALWAYS CLUB  

 

Year R– Eric & Jahnay 
Year 1– Jayda-Kay and Kiara 

Year 2—Pamela & Emilija 
Year 3—Keynia-Rose & Emaan  

Year 4—Khalil & Nyama  
Year 5—Shami & Oliva  
Year 6—Etienne & Santi 

 
 

KEEP BEING AMAZING ROLE 
MODELS  

All state schools in England are now        
required to share their daily attendance 

registers with the DfE and recommended 
to share with local authorities, and        

academy trusts. This is so that the LA can 
know as early as possible when              

attendance is a concern and to foster    
partnership working to improve school    

attendance. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are having a free workshop around         
children’s sleep.  

If you would like professional advice and     
strategies around your child's sleep, join us on 

this informative morning. 


